

DARELL PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL

Niton Road, Richmond, Surrey, TW9 4LH Headteacher: **Karen Bos** Deputy Head: Deborah Lane Telephone: 020 8876 6721 Fax: 020 8876 3895

E-mail: info@darell.richmond.sch.uk Web: www.darell.richmond.sch.uk

Year 2 Scooter Training

Friday, 21st October 2016

Dear parents and carers,

As part of promoting sustainable travel to school our Year 2 children will be given scooter training. This will take place in the playground and will consist of 1 hour sessions for groups of 15 children. The aim of the training is to use the scooters in a fun and active way and to encourage responsible use.

Dragonfly and Grasshopper Class will be having their training on **Friday 4th November**. We usually find that children without scooters can borrow one from their friends in another group so that everyone can take part and benefit from the general road safety lessons. Helmets are not compulsory but must be worn by any child whose parents send them to school with one. This training is provided free of charge.

Please ensure your child brings their scooter to school on the morning of the training and leaves it in the bike shelter in the infant playground.

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Emily Cartwright and Kathryn Hayward











